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defends a radically new perception of
Green as an independent thinker
rather than a devoted partisan of
Kant or Hegel. Green's moral
philosophy, argues Thomas, includes a
widely misunderstood defense of free
will, an innovative model of
deliberation that rejects both
Kantian and Humean conceptions of
practical reason, a barely recognized
theory of character, and an account
of moral objectivity that involves no
dependence on religion--all of which
yield a coherent body of moral
philosophy that raises important
problems neglected in contemporary
ethics.
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Th Thorium Reiner Ditz 1990-07-25 In
connection with the recent treatment
of radium and the actinides, the
Gmelin Institute is carrying out the
description of thorium and its
compounds. The Supplement Volumes A
2, A 3, A 4, and A 5 with the
history, isotopes, uses, the recovery
of thorium and general properties of
thorium atom and ions, the
thermodynamics of its compounds and
solutions, spectroscopic data and
analytical chemistry, biological
behavior, health protection and
safety control have already been
published. The Supplement Volumes C
1, C 2 and C 3 describing the
compounds with the noble gases,
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hydrogen, oxygen compounds and
nitrogen compounds are also
available; also have been published
Supplement Volumes C 5 and C 7
describing the compounds with sulfur,
selenium, tellurium, and boron,
carbonates, thiocynates, alkoxides,
and carboxylates. The Supplement
Volumes D 1, D 2, and D 3 describing
the properties of thorium ions in
solution and the solvent extraction
of thorium as well as Supplement
Volume E describing the coordination
compounds also have been published.
The present volume begins, in a
summary fashion, with a description
of the natural occurrence of the
element Th. Especially stressed are
those facts that are most important
in understanding its geological
distribution on Earth (as, e.g., mode
of occurrence and distribution among
minerals) and its behavior in
minerals (as, e.g., mode of
occurrence and distribution among
minerals) and its behavior in
minerals (as, e.g., diadochy and
metamictization of minerals).
Attached is a tabulation of the
highest reported Th or ThO2 content
in minerals that normally (by their
crystal-chemical formula) do not
contain Th. The main part of the
present volume describes the minerals
of Th. As can be seen from the
crystal-chemical formulas, there are,
in addition to a few minerals
containing Th as the sole cation, a
number of minerals that contain Th as
an additional cation or as a
diadochic element. In the case of
diadochic substitution the mineral
may represent a Th-rich end member of
a solid-solution series and,
therefore, is described as a separate
Th mineral, or may only sporadically
contain higher amounts of Th (no
mineral description is given). The
mineral descriptions, in this volume
including oxides, carbonates and
phosphates/siliconphosphates of Th,
comprise the following topics:
occurence; chemistry; crystal form
and structure; optical and other
physical properties; and chemical and
thermal behavior. The silicates of Th
and the deposits of Th will be
described in the volume "Thorium"
Suppl. Vol. A 1b, that also contains
th

a mineral index for both volumes.
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T. H. White Sylvia Townsend Warner
1967 During a lecture given in the
last year of his life, T.H. White
explained how, throughout his life,
he had armed himself against disaster
by exploring new fields of knowledge.
Sylvia Townsend Warner has written a
biography which reveals White's
humour and vivid imagination, and
also his passionate enthusiasm -- the
manner in which he would see a skill,
pursue it with passionate curiosity
and having mastered it, move on to
something else, whether this was
falconry or flying, painting or
ploughing a field. The book traces
White's brilliant career at Cambridge
and his employment as a teacher at
Stowe until a publishing contract
allowed him to devote himself
entirely to his novels. It explains
how the journal he kept of his illfated attempts to train a falcon
provided the basis for his book "The
Goshawk", and how his continuing
preoccupation with the Arthurian
legends led eventually to the four
books of "The Once and Future King".
The biography also describes his
periodic dependence on alcohol,
brought on by bouts of recurrent
melancholy.
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